
17 November, 1993 

,:~!~131 l 
NEWHAVEN VIC 3925 

Dear IBTL ~ 

I presume you are well and truly settled back into life again and quite 
busy at school. I look forward to hearing from you with regard to the 
establishment of the Trust and the plan to restore the grave and 
headstone of REDACTED 

r am sorry to bother you about this other matter, but 1 would be pleased 
if you could possibly make arrangements to come and see rne about the 
matters concerning Fr. Bill Baker. As I indicated to you in Sydney, 
there have been many rumours but no facts. I would appreciate the 
opportunity to discuss this with you in the near future. 

I remain, 

Rev. Monsignor G.A. Cudmore 
VICAR GENERAL 
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